



September 11, 2012

Bob Oswald
DRMS, Durango Field Office
691 CR 233, Suite A-2
Durango, CO 81301

RE: Camp Bird Mine (M-1982-090), TR-04, Request to Extend Decision Date

Dear Mr. Oswald,

On behalf of Camp Bird Colorado, Inc. (CBCI), Reardon Steel LLC (RSL) is providing the Division of Reclamation, Mining and Safety (DRMS) with this letter to request a 14 day extension of the decision date for Technical Revision No. 4 of the Camp Bird Mine Permit (M-1982-090). This extension request would postpone the decision date to September 26, 2012. This extension is being requested to allow DRMS additional time to review CBCI's most recent response materials, and to provide CBCI additional time in case additional adequacy issues need addressed.

If you have any questions or concerns, please feel free to call or email at your convenience.

Sincerely;



Mike Thompson
Principal/Reardon Steel LLC

Ec: Scott Butters, President of Camp Bird Colorado, Inc.
John Bryan, CEO of Caldera Mineral Resources, LLC

